
Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME to DECEMBER! 

We are officially in the last month of 2021!

November’s theme is

Winter Wonderland
Students will discuss:

1. Winter and winter Fun Activities!

2. Holidays Around the World

3. Clothing

4. Snow

5. Candy Canes & Gingerbread Houses and so much More

Here are some important Dates to remember:

24th SCHOOL CLOSED for the Holiday

31ST CLOSED New Years Eve!

16th –Las Posadas

21st FIRST DAY OF WINTER

24TH Christmas Eve and Hanukkah Begins at Sundown

25th Christmas and National Pumpkin Pie Day

26th Kwanzaa Begins

27th Visit the Zoo Day

28TH National Chocolate Day

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.
Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping 
off your child. Teachers are ready to scan 
and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.

Parents, YOU ARE NOW ABLE TO 
PAY TUITION THROUGH THE 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT APP.
ASK US HOW!



Happy Holidays Families!

Our class had a great month in November! We studied the leaves, weather change and what it means to be 

thankful during the thanksgiving celebration. We had some great projects correlated with these themes like 

exploring the body of a leaf and drawing its different features. We were able to FaceTime Mrs. Megan and 

check in on the baby. We can’t get enough of that baby!

For the month of December, we will be exploring all the holidays celebrated around the world. We will see 

what kind of traditions, foods, decorations and much more that are associated with these holidays. Along 
with these themes, the children will be able to create some awesome projects like a Kwanza paper quilt.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Karla at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 Koalas Classroom, 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com or message us through the ProCare App.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan & Ms. Karla
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Happy Holidays Everyone! 

To recap the month of November, we discussed day and night, healthy eating and pilgrims 

and Native Americans.  We also celebrated Thanksgiving and discussed being thankful. We 

made our own vegetable soup and created projects for Thanksgiving. 

For the month of December, we will discuss ocean animals, holidays around the world, 

winter fun and new year's fun.  We will begin our winter projects using winter art materials 

and will enjoy gross motor play outdoors, weather permitting.  It should be a great month! 

If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
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Happy November Everyone!

In the month of November, the students focused on a few units 

such as: What occurs during Fall and Thanksgiving. We 

continued working on tracing and writing the students’ names, 

the alphabet, and numbers from 1- 10. We went over the 

meaning of Thanksgiving and being thankful. The children had 

a lot of fun making Thanksgiving crafts. Finally, we enjoyed a 
fall festival party to end the month of November.

Going into December we will be entering the winter 

wonderland. There will be lots of activities and projects in store 
this month for the class!

Parents: please be sure to update your child’s cubby with 
winter clothes.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

at 773-622-9433 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello families! 

Happy Holidays! I hope everyone enjoys these festive days with happiness and health! 

In November, we talked to our children about the importance of sharing our toys and why 

we need to be kind to our friends and teachers. Also, we asked our children what they 

were thankful for, and their responses were so lovely to hear, such as being grateful for 

their mommy and having a new pet! Although we focused on social-emotional this 

month, we also continued to practice the alphabet, colors, numbers and shape 

recognition! 

In December, we will continue our topics about the weather and what clothes we wear 

when it is cold outside!  

Please stay tuned for all the exciting, excellent activities we are planning for December! 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene

mailto:Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello families

Our class had a wonderful month of learning in the month of November. We learned about 

healthy eating by making a delicious vegetarian pizza with all kinds of veggies! We studied 

the difference between day and night by having the children draw a sun on one side of a 

paper and the moon on the other. We also continued our lessons on letter and number 
recognition during circle time.

For the month of December, we will have amazing new themes and activities for children! 

We will be studying different holidays from around the world and their traditions. For 

example, we will be creating a paper menorah to celebrate the Jewish holiday of 
Hanukkah!

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Nataly 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Nataly at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

Or call 773-622-9433 Ext. 22
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